Subject: Letter of thanks

From: OO OO

Date: 10/01/2022, 13:22
To: "Parish Clerk" <Parish.Clerk@lynehamandbradenstoke-pc.gov.uk>
CC: "Antony" <Antony.Jones@lynehamandbradenstoke-pc.gov.uk>

Dear Elizabeth,

Please extend my thanks to the Parish Council for all the great work done to the Verge and the
Bank leading to the Dog Park in Bradenstoke, as a dog walker myself I needed to say how
pleasant it is to walk my dog in the morning and the whole of the lane looks so smart and tidy.
Such a great job and I know that many walkers and dog owners are very grateful that it has been

cleared.

Kindest regards

Bradenstoke



